
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Elders 

Gary Jepson  (Chair)     920-312-1856              Dan Patterson                  920-410-3245 

Joel Cook                       920-589-4014 Elroy Post                          920-573-2257 

Board of Trustees 
Ken Koeppen (Chair)   920-850-0719  Bernice Post                      920-233-5968 

Don Bradley                  920-312-0638  Bruce Schreiber                920-379-0363  

Mark Degler                  920-237-2995 David Stadler                    920-379-7321    

Tom Petersen               920-427-9616 Robin Thayer                    920-216-3566 

Board Chairs & Other Contacts 
Deacons              Dustin Arthur                   920-698-6048  

Deaconess          Corinne Stadler                920 233-2639  

Library Elizabeth Fisher               920-385-8685  

Nursery Amanda Woller               920-252-1085  

Treasurer Lynn Brown                      920-912-7126  

World Ministry Martha Blomberg             920-203-1590 

AWANA Commander    Jim Engler                         920-233-7182  

Sunday School  Superintendent        Kristen Anklam                920-216-9882  

Elder Flocks 

          A through B - call Pastor Brian 

          C through E - call Joel Cook 
          F through J - call Pastor Rick 
          K through N -  call Gary Jepson 
          O through R - call Dan Patterson 

          S through S -  call Elroy Post 
          T through Z – call Jim Stadler 

1325 Georgia Street     -     Oshkosh, WI  54902   
Phone: (920) 231-8231   Fax: (920) 231-8243 
e-mail: info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com      
website: www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com 

 
Senior Pastor: Rick Hopkins  (920) 203-8292                                  

Associate Pastor: Brian Bradley  (920) 312-0637  
Youth Pastor:  Daniel Alexander  (920) 279-5881 

  Calling Pastor : Jim Stadler  (920) 379-5245    

Walk for Life  
Walk for Life—This annual Walk for Bella Medical Clinic will be on 
Saturday, October 5th at 9:00am. It’s a 2 mile walk from the clinic to 
South Park & back. Pick up a walk form on the bulletin board & get 

some sponsors, or plan to sponsor someone who is walking. This is a 
great way to make a difference for Life!  

(1st & 2nd Prizes for highest money raised from Plymouth.)  

Spiritual Life Conference: October 26-27  
Jeff Miller will be encouraging us from God’s Word. Plan to attend! 

Fall Congregational Meeting 
Monday, September 23 at 7:00PM. All members are expected to attend.  

Non-members are welcome to attend, but may not vote. 

Operation Christmas Child 
As we continue to collect items for shoeboxes, we want to thank each 

one of you for contributing! We are well on our way to fill 600 
shoeboxes!  We still need:  coloring books, combs & small toys 

& whatever else God puts on your heart to bring!  

Handbell Choir starts today at 4:45PM 

Shoebox Opportunity!  
If anyone is interested in helping with a fund-raiser at Pizza Ranch on 

Monday, October 14th from 3:00-8:00PM, please let Lisa Woller 
know. OR SAVE THE DATE to come fill up your tummies and help 

raise money for our Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes. 

The Art of Parenting 
Discover how to integrate your faith into everyday parenting moments. 
Don’t go it alone. The Matiashs and Wollers are leading a study on the 
Art of Parenting that started September 20th at Goodwill on 20th Ave. 

Please sign up on the bulletin board to join their study. 

Library Fall Open House 
Stop in the Library and check out the new books & movies for fall!  

And you might just find a treat too. 

Tim Poeschl - Australia Update 

Next Sunday, September 29th  at 6:00PM.  Come and hear the update 
from Tim on his time in Australia and how God is working in his life.  

Youth Group: 8th - 12th Grade 
Plan now to attend the Youth Retreat at Lake Lundgren  

October 19th & 20th. Talk to Pastor Daniel for more information. 

mailto:info@plymouthchurchoshkosh.com
http://www.plymouthchurchoshkosh.com/


Nursery Workers Today:  Monitor:  Amanda Woller 
9:00: Emily Kienetz, Heather Steffen, Evyn Stadler, Leo Matiash 

10:30:  Lynn Brown, Becca Jepson, Amanda Woller 
Nursery Workers Next Sunday: Monitor:  Kendra Arthur 

9:00: Chris Simpson, Candy Stadler, Jaelyn Stadler, Mac Matiash 
10:30:  Lynn Brown, Sue Stadler, Kendra Arthur 

Fund 9/15/2019 Offering 

General -- Needed Weekly: $7,318.15 $4,985.31 

Building $   80.00 

Flooring (ongoing) $   10.00  

Van $---------- 

Needed Year to Date:$241,498.95 Received:$218,778.12 

Attendance  9/15/2019 197 

If it is between … Then call … Phone # 

9 a.m.-3 p.m. Weekdays Church Office 231-8231 

3 p.m.-9 a.m. Daily Marilyn Sherron 231-6379 

Schedule for This Week (9/22 - 9/28/2019) 

Weekly Tithes & Offerings 

To share a prayer request or praise on the Prayer Chain: 

Greeter Today:  Robin Thayer       Greeter Next Week:  Sue Stadler 

Welcome to Plymouth Church! 
 Sunday, September 22, 2019 

 
 

“Oceans”                                    
“Enough”  
“At The Cross” 
 
Prayer of Dedication  
Tithes & Offerings  
Offertory  - Ministry of Music                                                  Choir 
 
“Lead Me To The Cross” 
“Be Thou My Vision” 

 

Pastoral Prayer 
 
Message        “1 Corinthians 7:1-16”          Pastor Brian Bradley 

Closing Prayer and Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

We are glad you are here to worship the Lord with us today!  

If you are visiting, please fill out a Visitor Card and place it in 

the offering plate.  Also, stop at our Welcome Center for a  

special gift and some information on our church. 
 

Children’s Church Dismissal  
Age 3-preschool age should be taken by their parents 

directly to Toddler Room #232, across from the nursery.    
Kindergarten through 2nd grade meet the teachers at the 

back of the sanctuary.   
Grades 3-5 have the option of filling out worship notes found 

on the literature table. 
Parents- Please do not let your child head to Children's 

Church until they are dismissed.  Thank you. 

Today   
9:00 a.m. Worship Service 

10:30 a.m. Sunday School for every age 

4:45 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal 
6:00 p.m. Evening Service 

6:00-8:00 p.m. VISIONS – Grades 9 - 12 

Monday   

7:00 p.m. Fall Congregational Meeting 
Tuesday   
9:00 a.m. Women’s Bible Study led by Corinne Stadler 
9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study led by Kendra Arthur 

Wednesday   
6:00 p.m. AWANA for 3 yr. olds through 6th grade 

6:00-8:00 p.m. WINGS - Grades 6 – 8 
6:00-8:30 p.m. Church Library is Open 

6:15 p.m. Bible Study Led By Pastor Rick 
Thursday   

Noon Prayer Meeting in  Room 205 
1:30-3:00 p.m. Study of Revelations at Tom & Sue Peterson’s 

6:00 p.m. Young Men’s Bible Study at Jim Stadler’s 
6:15 p.m. Financial Peace University 
7:00 p.m. Choir rehearsal 
Friday   

1:00-3:30 p.m. Revive Our Hearts Live Stream: Prayer Gathering 
6:00-9:00 p.m. Revive Our Hearts Live Stream: Session 1 

Saturday  
8:30 a.m.-4 p.m. Revive Our Hearts Live Stream: Session 2 & 3 

Sermon Notes 

Pastor’s Office Hours 
Pastor Rick 

Thursday     9am - 1pm 

Pastor Brian 
Monday    9am - 3pm 

Tuesday - Thursday    12:30 - 3pm 

Pastor Daniel 
Tuesday - Thursday    9am - 12:30pm 

Friday    9am - 3pm 

Visitation 
If you would like a Pastor to come and visit you, please call the office, 

 and we will schedule a time. 



Operation Christmas Child: December 1-3  
How would you like to go on a “Mini-Mission Trip”? 

Last year, 7 of us went to Minneapolis Processing Center to help 
process shoeboxes. This year we’d love to take a whole van full! 

We will leave after Sunday School on December 1st , and head to the 
new regional center in Chicago, and return the evening of December 

3rd, (You will be responsible for your hotel cost and meals.) 
Come along and see the next step in the shoebox adventure! 

We’d love to have you join us! BUT, we need to know by September 
29th! Contact Lisa Woller or Deb Cook for more information. 

Prayer Requests to Remember: 
- Pastors, elders and people in leadership positions at Plymouth 
- Pray for unity for Plymouth Church, that we would grow in our love 
for Jesus 
- God's blessing and fruitfulness for the AWANA, Wings, & Visions  
- Pray for America, for God's wisdom for our President, Vice 
President, Congress and Supreme Court 
- Scott Gavel as he recovers from knee surgery 
- Martha Blomberg's sister-in-law Nancy is out of ICU and all her 
tubes are taken out 
- Continued prayers for Dave & Carol Jepson and Bill & Nancy Howard 
- Karin Livingood is in the hospital, hoping to not have to do surgery 
- Matt, Ashley, Mason & Samantha Hoff, that God would give them 
his strength and peace 
- Marilyn Gerrard who has been diagnosed with Leukemia, for God's 
special touch of grace 
- Dave Mrstik is in the end stages of liver failure, praying for a liver 
transplant, peace for the family 
- Eric Engler that he would be back to full health 
- MaryAnn from Schreiners, for her family, her dad passed away 
Thursday night 
- Gordy Cameron as he has been doing chemo 
- Others we can pray for: Stan Sherman, Chuck Sohr, Kathy Tice, 
Marion Blood, Shirley Scovil, Dee Evans, Marcella Bedore, and Meg 
Teasdale 
- Dave Kossel was diagnosed with a brain tumor 
- PRAISE that Deb Atkinson's cancer numbers are back to normal 
- Stan and Marilyn Sherman asked for prayer for their granddaughter's 
health problems and salvation for her 
- Continued comfort and peace for Dave Stephens 
- Deb and JR and their situation with visiting angels, that they would 
find good care  

Zooloween: October 19-20 
If you can help hand out candy at Menominee Park, please contact 
Kurt Shafer. They also need individually wrapped candy.  Please 

put it in the box in the foyer. 
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